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Reference: 20150263 IRyt
THE TREASURY
3 July 2015 Kaitohutohu Kaupapa Rawa
James Dann

fyi-request-2894-308b0d01@requests.fyi.org.nz
Dear James Dann

Thank you for your Official Information Act request, received on 30 June 2015. You
requested the following:

“figures on the total value of the Crown's financial contribution to Canterbury,
following the earthquakes of 2010 and 2011.”

Information Publicly Available

The information you requested is publicly available on the Treasury website:

ltem | Date Document Description Website Address

1. 21 May 2015 | Budget Economic and Fiscal Update 2015 | htip://www.treasury.govt.nz/bud
get/forecasts/befu2015/017.htm

Accordingly, | have refused your request for the documents listed in the above table
under section 18(d) of the Official Information Act — the information requested is or will
soon be publicly available.

This fully covers the information you requested. You have the right to ask the
Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision.

Yours sincerely
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Nicola Haslam
Manager, Fiscal Reporting

1 The Terrace
PO Box 3724
Wellington 6140
New Zealand

tel. 64-4-472 2733
fax. 64-4-473 0982
www.treasury.govt.nz




